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JUNE 2016
A group of people with vision and hearing loss from Western NC will be participating in horse therapy with assistance from the Equinox Horse Therapy group to celebrate this special month.  The ride will take place on June 10 with a birthday party.
If you are interested in volunteering as a SSP, please contact Crystal Bradley: Cbradley2006@gmail.com
We are accepting donation for the Deaf-Blind participants via the Equinox Horse Foundation. Donations can be made through http://equinoxhorse.weebly.com/
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